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Letter of Support 

 

May 2, 2025 
 
Hon. Mark Meek, Chair 
Hon. Mike McLane, Vice-Chair 
Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue 
Oregon Legislature 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
RE: SUPPORT HB 3190A - Special Assessment for Historic Commercial Properties 
 
 
Dear Chair Meek, Vice Chair McLane, and Committee Members, 
 
As a licensed architect practicing in Oregon for nearly 40 years, I support HB 3190A and urge 
you to pass this bill. 
 
As a former member of The Dalles Main Street Program—I have been involved in numerous 
historic renovation and preservation projects within The Dalles Commercial Historic District. HB 
3190A will help local businesspeople preserve, restore, enhance, and revitalize their 
communities. 
 
Please pass HB 3190A. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
A. Byron Balogh, Architect NCARB 
LRS Architects, Inc. 

 


